From: Colin Rennison 
Sent: 24 April 2014 09:02
To: Planning
Subject: Reference 14/00412/F - Deddington

Sir, Madam,

I am writing to express concern at the latest planning application by speculative developers to be lodged in Deddington - your reference 14/00412/F.

There are a number of reasons to object to this proposal, but it seems to me the most important ones are:

- The recently approved Pegasus development on the Banbury Road provides 85 new houses which more than meets Deddington's housing quota up to 2031

- The application is contrary to the Cherwell Local Plan which states only minor development, infills and conversions.  If applications are to be granted that are clearly contrary to this, there would seem no point in having a local plan to start with.

- The area concerned is supposed to be a conservation area.

I object most strongly to this application, and urge you to reject it.

Colin John Rennison

36 Mill Close

Deddington

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 0UN

